
 

  

AYLEN CAPITAL ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF NEW DIRECTOR 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Toronto, Ontario – October 11, 2013. Aylen Capital Inc. (CNSX:AYL) (Aylen or the Company) is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. William Hale as a director subject to approval by the 
Canadian National Stock Exchange. Mr. Hale holds a senior management role in a Canadian based 
engineering, project delivery and construction management company. He has over 25 years of 
management and project development experience in the manufacturing and renewable energy sectors. 
Mr. Hale holds a B.Sc. in Mechanical Engineering from University of Waterloo and an MBA from the 
University of Oxford.  

Mr. Hale replaces Brian Hemming who has resigned as a director. 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr. John D. Pennal 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Phone: 416.956.4928 
 


